[bookmark: _GoBack]According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number.  The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 1845-XXXX.  Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 17 hours per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  The obligation to respond to this collection is required to obtain or retain a benefit (Higher Education Act of 1965, as amended).  If you have comments or concerns regarding the status of your individual submission of this application, please contact U. S. Department of Education, Federal Student Aid, 830 First Street, NE, Washington, DC 20002-5402, or call 1-855-372-4322.

As applicable add the following language – 
Note:  Please do not return the completed application to this address.

